
DVCTA BOARD MEETING 

AUGUST 7, 2018 
	
	
Members	of	the	DVCTA	Board	met	for	its	regularly	scheduled	meeting	on	Tuesday,	
August	7	2018	via	zoom.		A	quorum	was	present.		President	Alix	James	called	the	
meeting	to	order	at	7:41	pm.	
	

ATTENDANCE 
	
Officers	attending:	Alix	James,	President;	Liz	Brenner,	Vice‐President;	Megan	
Mendenhall,	Recording	Secretary	
	
Board	members	attending:	Michael	Broomall,	Gaye	Bergstrom,	Elsie	Kellerman,	
Aneesa	Romans,	Lisa	Knox,	Linda	Drejza	
	
	

COMMITTEE REPORTS 
	

MEMBERSHIP: ELSIE KELLERMAN 
	
The	club	has	held	at	171	members,	compared	to	193	last	year.	
	

RECOGNIZED SHOW: MEGAN MENDENHALL 
	
The	show	has	been	registered	with	the	USEF.		Doreen	Garland	is	willing	to	continue	
to	host	the	show	at	Dunmovin	farm	with	Kem	Barbosa	as	the	judge.	
	

JUNIOR TEAMS: LISA KNOX 
	
Anecia	Delduco	is	confirming	membership	for	the	junior	members	wishing	to	use	
scholarship	money	for	upcoming	competitions.		The	scholarships	will	be	granted	to	
those	that	apply.	
	



DRESSAGE AT DEVON PUB: LISA KNOX 
	
An	eblast	will	be	generated	and	distributed	to	start	calling	for	volunteers	from	
Tuesday	through	Sunday	at	DAD.	
	
	
	

NEW BUSINESS 
	
Annual	dinner	will	be	held	January	26,	2018	at	The	Farmhouse.	
	
Alix	is	still	working	on	car	stickers	that	will	be	distributed	to	current	members	and	
will	be	mailed	along	with	membership	cards	to	new	or	renewing	members.	
	
July	minutes	approved	by	Gaye	Bergstrom,	seconded	by	Aneesa	Romans.	
	
September	meeting	to	be	held	on	the	11th	at	Longwood	Family	Restaurant	
	
	
	
	
Meeting	adjourned	at	7:58pm	
	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
	
Megan	Mendenhall,	
Recording	Secretary	


